
The Forest
Festival 

Stallholder Expression of Interest 
Where:: Jorgensen Park, Kalamunda
When Sat 8th October 2022 12noon - 4pm
FREE Community Event 

Stall holders wanted for the NRPG Forest Festival. Are you a community group 
or business? Do you have a forest related product? A stall focused on sustain-
ability, organic local produce, native plants or other environmental initiatives? 
Applications are invited by all interested groups, artisans and businesses. 

The Forest Festival is a family oriented folk-style event aimed at celebrating 
the importance of our forests and providing a market setting nestled in the 
forest surrounding the Kalamunda Community Centre at Jorgensen Park. There 
is no cost for stallholders. The event is proudly presented by the Nature Re-
serves Preservation Group.  With music, culture and family activities on offer, 
we would love to have your market stall business join us to add to the fun and 
excitement. For more details email: admin@nrpg.org.au or go to: nrpg.org.au

Applications close on 15 September 2022. Stall spaces are limited- get in 
quick. 

Organistion or Business Name: 

Contact Person:

Phone: 

Email

Description of your Product or Organisation. 
(Including what activity you propose to do on the day or what you propose to sell.) 


